

30th September 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

As part of this term's topic on Autumn/Christmas we have arranged for Reception children to visit Robin's Winter Warmer at Conkers on Thursday 2nd December. The coach will leave school at approximately 9.15am and will return in time for the end of the school day.

Children will need to take a packed lunch in a named carrier bag with everything disposable - no fizzy pop or glass bottles please. If you would like to order your child a free school packed lunch, please email the school office:

admin@woodside.heartwoodmat.co.uk

As the children will be outside for most of the day, please ensure they wear their uniform and have warm, waterproof clothing and footwear.

We are asking parents to make a voluntary contribution towards costs of £16.50. Payment and permission can be made on line by Friday 26^{th} November.

We will be lucky enough to visit the 3D cinema, see Santa in his woodland lodge and the price includes a small gift for every child, hot chocolate/juice and biscuits.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Clifford Reception Teacher